
Thank you to everyone who came
and visited our stall at the
freshers' fair in the Students
Union last Thursday. There was a
great turnout, and we had a
fantastic time meeting new (and
old!) members, chatting all things
social mobility, and being visited
by dragons...! We're really excited
to get to know everyone
throughout the year, and can't
wait to see lots of you at our GIAG
events in a couple of weeks. 
 
If you weren't able to make it to
our stall last week but would like
to find out more about what we
have to offer in the coming
months, check out our socials or
SU website for more info!  

UPCOMING
EVENTS & DATES
FOR YOUR
DIARY:

Paint and Pot - 13th
October, 7pm, SU
(room TBC soon!)

How to Use LinkedIn
- 24th October (Time
and location TBC)

Nominations - 4-17th
October

Polling - 19th 26th
October

More info below!

Give It A Go Events

Committee Elections
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EGM RESULTS
Last Friday (30th September), we held an Extraordinary General
Meeting where members voted on proposed amendments to our
constitution. As a result, we are pleased to announce that we will
be introducing the roles of Welsh Officer, Events Officer (Social),
and Events Officer (Upskill) to our committee. Elections for these
roles will begin on 4th October - see below for more information.



COMMITTEE BY-ELECTIONS COMMITTEE
ELECTION TIMELINE

Want to nominate
yourself for a role? Or
just want to have your
say in who's on the
committee? Follow
this guide to see
what's happening
when.

2022/23 Committee: Bhavdeep Bola (Co-founder and President), Charlotte Griffin (Founder and Vice-President), Bryony Wright
(Secretary), Ffion Powell-Allen (Treasurer), Paulina Wisniewska (Social Media and Publicity Officer), Arthur Ddamulira (Corporate

Relations Officer). 

@93clubcardiff

@93clubcardiff

/company/the-93-club-cardiff

/93clubcardiff

93percentcardiff@gmail.com

93percent.club

Open: Midnight 4th
October
Close: Midnight 17th
October

Deadline: Midnight 17th
October

From: 18th October
Until: 27th October

Opens: 19th October
Closes: 26th October
On our page on the SU
website

Nominations

Manifestos

Campaigning

Polling

Welsh Officer - Responsible for improving the visibility of and
enhancing the experience of Welsh and Welsh-speaking
students, and translating club materials and promotion into
Welsh* in line with the University's policy on bilingualism.
*Fluency in written and spoken Welsh is a requirement.
Events Officer (Social) - Responsible for organising and
hosting socials over the course of the academic year to
facilitate networking and encourage members to enjoy
themselves.
Events Officer (Upskill) - Responsible for organising and
where possible hosting career-focused events, workshops,
and informative social mobility-centric events with the aim of
upskilling our member base.

Welfare and Equalities Officer - Responsible for diversity,
inclusion, and enhanced experience of underrepresented
members, advancing equality and diversity, addressing welfare
issues of club members, and increasing widening
participation. 

As a result of our EGM, we can now begin the process of electing
some new committee members. This is very exciting as the roles
created will help us to diversify and widen the reach and scope of
our club, putting us on the path towards better equality and
inclusion. 
We would absolutely love for you to consider yourself for one of
these roles - you'll be joining a team of state-school proud,
friendly people dedicated to the causes of social mobility and
upskilling students. 
If we've tempted you into becoming part of the UK's least
exclusive members' club, here are the opportunities you can
nominate yourself for:

We're also looking to fill an existing vacancy in our committee

We hope to see lots of you nominating yourselves - please reach
out to us on our socials or via email if you have any queries!







